Joan Atkinson
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From: Lilia Hansen <LHansen@fortstjohn.ca>

Sent: Wednesday, January 10, 2024 3:22 PM

To: Joan Atkinson

Subject: RE: Mike Farnworth Letter of support

EXTERNAL EMAIL - This email was sent by a person from outside your organization. Exercise caution when clicking links,
opening attachments or taking further action, before validating its authenticity.
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Hi Joan.

| can’t thank you enough for writing this letter to join our request for enacting the Community Safety Act.
It’s excellently written and to the point.

All my best and wishing you and your community a wonderful year ahead!

Lilia Hansen
Mayor

Joan Atkinson
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From: Milo MacDonald <MMacDonald@fortstjohn.ca>
Sent: Thursday, January 11, 2024 9:12 AM
To: Joan Atkinson
Subject: Thank you!

EXTERNAL EMAIL - This email was sent by a person from outside your organization. Exercise caution when clicking links,
opening attachments or taking further action, before validating its authenticity.
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Hi Joan,

I just wanted to drop a line to thank you for your excellent letter supporting our advocacy on the Community Safety
Act. | really appreciated that you took the time to do this.

Thanks again!
Milo

Milo MacDonald
Chief Administrative Officer
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